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Dear Friends of the Community,

On behalf of the Bel Air Youth Lacrosse Program, I would like to extend an invitation to you, your family and/or your company to become a sponsor for our 2017 season. Our players, coaches and lacrosse families are more excited than ever for the potential that this upcoming season holds!

The Bel Air Youth Lacrosse Program prides itself on providing a first class experience for both the players and fans.   This is possible because of much appreciated donations from our community — from caring individuals and community-focused businesses. Each of our 100+ volunteers and the 400+ families in our program sincerely appreciate all of our sponsors that make this amazing program possible.

If providing a sponsorship for the Bel Air Youth Lacrosse Program is an option for you, your family or your company, I encourage you to review the sponsorship information included with this letter and to visit our website at https://leagueathletics.com/Default.asp?org=BELAIRBOYSLAX to read more about our program. Your sponsorship dollars will help us cover our major expenses such as equipment purchases and reconditioning, league fees, field maintenance and improvements, officials, insurance, and other administrative costs. As always, 100% of your sponsorship dollars benefit the children / program and are tax deductible! We would be happy to customize your sponsorship package at different dollar levels or with other creative twists!

We welcome any comments or questions regarding the details of your sponsorship.  Please feel free to reach me directly at 
t-vwessel@comcast.net or (443) 807-7250.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support of the Bel Air Youth Lacrosse Program.


Tim Wessel
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Let’s Go Bulldogs!
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